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Alexander Gunyon

From: Sally Collins 
Sent: 21 May 2024 17:57
To: Consultations
Subject: Development of Brooklands Farm

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir,  
I am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed building of 2,000 new 
homes in the Brooklands area of the Blean. I am infuriated at the possibility of this huge 
development, which will put a massive strain on facilities and resources, not to mention the 
impact on wildlife and agricultural land. I live in Whitstable, and used to drive through this 
tranquil part of the county on the way to my job as a teacher at Kent College.  In my and 
many others' view, it would be a criminal act to build on this ancient, unique landscape, and I 
trust that the Council will see sense and halt this project before it starts. 
Yours faithfully, 
(Mrs) Sally Collins 
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